

ANNUAL MEETING - MAY 19, 2007

Dear Friends,

It's time again for the Annual Atoka Cemetery Meeting. We hope you have all had a good year! The meeting this year will be held Saturday, May 19th starting at 10:00 am when we gather together to visit with old friends and make new friends!

The program this year will be a special one with a visit by an "old time" circuit rider, horse and all! At 11:00 am there will be a short business meeting and then at 12:00 noon we will share our meal together. Bring your favorite dish and the bread, utensils and drinks will be provided.

Last year there were 40 people in attendance. Dotty Bishop was recognized as being the oldest present and also the person who traveled the longest distance. She came from Houston for the meeting. Deaths at Atoka for last year were Tim Kincaid (son of Mr. and Mrs. Gary Kincaid), L. B. Shifflett from Novice, Jeanie Adkins (sister to Bobby DePrang), Monterey Anderson Grimes, and Bill Gary. This is the names of the ones I know of who have left us. If anyone knows of anyone else, please let me know.

Enclosed is the Treasurer's Report. Thank you for your generosity in giving to keep the cemetery mowed and graves filled. If you would like to contribute, but cannot attend the meeting, send your donation to Atoka Cemetery Association, c/o Juanita Shields, 1850 FM 1770, Novice, TX 79538.

James Richards President Juanita Shields Treasurer Sue Shields Secretary

ATOKA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION

FINANCIAL REPORT

April 2006 - 2007

CERTIFICATE OF DEPOSIT (\$400.00 deposit + \$62.95 interest	
2006 Balance	\$3,425.25
Expenses Mowing & filling graves	(\$1,959.15)
Income	\$2,105.00
TOTAL ON HAND 4/1/07	\$3,571.10